

VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Mr. Jeff Solan, Superintendent Cheshire Public Schools 29 Main Street Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Mr. Solan,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Victor Sandoval

Respectfully

Supervisor of Custodial Services

Cc:



P 203.624.3200 | F 203.624.9645 | TF 800.899.3597

September 29, 2021

Cheshire Public Schools 30 Spring Street Cheshire, CT 06415

Re: Green Cleaning Products

Dear Sir/Madam:

The Cheshire Public School System is currently being cleaned by Performance Environmental Services, LLC, in accordance with the State of Connecticut bill #6495, utilizing green cleaning products supplied by Next-Gen Supply Group formerly M.D. Stetson Company of CT. This is AN ACT CONCERNING GREEN CLEANING PRODUCTS for the State of Connecticut. Cheshire Public School System is currently using third party certified products wherever possible.

A list of currently used chemicals, paper, and plastic liners now being supplied is available. This is not all inclusive of their cleaning programs. They currently use HEPA Backpack vacuums and automatic scrubbers to maintain their building.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you need more assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

William Thomas,

Vice President of Operations

WT/mg





CHESHIRE PUBLIC SCHOOLS PRODUCT LIST

Green Certified Chemicals

Product Central 101 Neutral & Glass Cleaner

Product Central 113 Multi-Surface Cleaner

Product Central 117 Winterclean

Product Central 120 Multi-use Peroxide Cleaner

Product Central 121 Pro-Zyme

Spartan Chemical Co. 4047 Floor Finish: Floorfront

Spartan Chemical Co. 3505 Stripping Solution: Green Solutions Floor Finish Remover

SCA Tork Hand Soap

Green Certified Paper Products

SCA Tork Toilet Tissue

SCA Tork Roll Hand Towels

Multi-state FAC59Approved

Product Central 103 Disinfectant 256

Clarke Boost Auto scrubbers

Pro-Team Backpack Vacuums

Eco Mops

3M Floor Machine Pads

Unger Cleaning Tools

Taski Carpet Machine

Revised September 2021



P 203.624.3200 | F 203.624.9645 | TF 800.899.3597

The following is a list of currently used Green Seal and EPA registered cleaning products that are being used by Performance Environmental Services, LLC in all Cheshire Public Schools (continued)

GREEN CERTIFIED PAPER PRODUCTS

- SCA Tork Toilet Tissue (100% recycled content)
- SCA Tork Roll Hand Towels (100% recycled content)

MULTI-STATE FAC59 APPROVED

- Product Central 103 Disinfect 256
 (Hard surface disinfectant, meets school requirements)
- Clark Boost Auto-Scrubbers
 (Green floor scrubbing & stripping machine)
- 3M Floor Machine Pads
 (For Clark Boost auto-scrubber machine)
- Pro-Team Backpack Vacuums (HEPA Filtration vacuums)
- High Density Trash Liners
 (Meets post consumer waste content requirements)
- ECO Mops(Floor finish, dust & wet mops / green approved)



New England Maintenance Depot

125 Frank B Murray St Springfield, Ma 01103 413-739-3341 800-942-2473

September 29, 2021

Cheshire Public Schools

The Cheshire Public School System is currently being provided green cleaning and environmental friendly products by The New England Maintenance Depot and its CIMS [CLEANING INDUSTRY MANAGEMENT STANDARD] certified sales representative. In accordance with the State of Connecticut bill #6496, AN ACT CONCERNING GREEN CLEANING PRODUCTS IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS and the State of Massachusetts GREEN CLEANING PROGRAM multi state contract the Cheshire Public School System is currently using third party certified products where ever possible.

A list of products is available upon request of all chemicals, paper, and plastic liners.

The Cheshire Public School System also practices Green Cleaning Procedures with the use of hepa vacuums and automatic scrubbers to maintain their buildings.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you need more assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen Amberg

CT. Sales Manager



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Mr. Michael Woods, Principal Dodd Middle School 100 Park Road Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Mr. Woods,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Victor Sandoval

Respectfult



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Ms. Kelly Grillo, Principal Norton School 414 North Brooksvale Road Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Ms. Grillo,

RE: Green Cleaning Program – Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Victor Sandoval

Respectfully



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Mrs. Robin-Anne Carey, Principal Humiston School 30 Spring Street Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Mrs. Carey,

RE: Green Cleaning Program – Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Respectfully,

Victor Sandoval

Supervisor of Eustodial Service

Cc:

Vincent J. Masciana, Chief Operating Officer Rich Clavet, Director of Facilities Services Heather Santi. Operator Assistant

Steve Amberg, CT Sales Manager for New England Maintenance Depot Steven B. Sadler, President Performance Environmental Services, LLC



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Ms. Amy O'Brien, Principal Doolittle School 735 Cornwall Avenue Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Ms. O'Brien,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Respectfully

Victor Sandoval

Supervisor of Custodial Services

Cc:

Vincent J. Masciana, Chief Operating Officer Rich Clavet, Director of Facilities Services Heather Santi, Operator Assistant Steve Amberg, CT Sales Manager for New England Maintenance Depot Steven B. Sadler, President Performance Environmental Services, LLC



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Mr. Scott Jeffrey, Principal Highland School 490 Highland Avenue Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Mr. Jeffrey,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Victor Sandoval

Respectfull



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Ms. Mary Joscelyn-Gadd, Principal Cheshire High School 525 South Main Street Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Ms. Gadd,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Victor Sandoval

Respectfully

Supervisor of Custodial Services

Cc:



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Ms. Kimberly Dessert, Principal Darcey School 1686 Waterbury Road Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Ms. Dessert,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Victor Candoval

Respectfull



VICTOR SANDOVAL SUPERVISOR OF CUSTODIAL SERVICES

PHONE (203) 250-2576 FAX (203) 272-9300

October 13, 2021

Mrs. Diana Burns, Principal Chapman School 38 Country Club Road Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Mrs. Burns,

RE: Green Cleaning Program - Annual Letter

Public Act #09-81 concerns Green Cleaning Products in Schools. This correspondence is your yearly notification that the Cheshire Public Schools maintains a Green Cleaning Program for the cleaning and maintenance of all school buildings in the district. All cleaning products meet certified environmental standards approved by the State Department of Administrative Services in consultation with the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.

Available at your school facility in the main office is the following:

- 1. Letter from cleaning contractors and suppliers verifying the products they supply and use are green seal certified.
- 2. Complete list of green cleaning products.
- 3. MSDS (Material Safety Data Sheets) of all cleaning products.
- 4. Cleaning schedule and scope of work

A complete Green Cleaning Program is available at the Office of Management Services and the Office of Buildings and Grounds. Annual Green Cleaning Program letters will be released in the month of September of each school year.

In accordance with the Public Act #09-81, NO CONSUMER PRODUCTS which are intended to clean, deodorize, sanitize or disinfect may be brought into school facilities by teachers, staff members, parents or guardians.

For more information, questions or concerns please contact the Office of Buildings and Grounds at (203) 250-2574.

Respectfully

Victor Sandoval

Supervisor of Custodial Services

Cc:

Vincent J. Masciana, Chief Operating Officer Rich Clavet, Director of Facilities Services Heather Santi, Operator Assistant Steve Amberg, CT Sales Manager for New England Maintenance Depot Steven B. Sadler, President Performance Environmental Services, LLC